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‘March 26, 1992

Mr. Dennis Breunig
Mueller Sports Medicine
P.0. Box 99

Prairie du Sac, WI 53578

Dear Mr. Breunig:

We are pleased to inform you that the More Skin Medical Corporation
does not require a Material Safety Data Sheet.

This product is an "article" as defined in the OSHA regulations (29CFR-
1910.1200, Section (c).) Further, this article does not release or
otherwise result in exposure to hazardous chemicals under the conditions
of intended use. As stated in Section (b), Subsection (5), the Hazard
Communication Standard does not apply to such articles. Thus, a Material
Safety Data Sheet is not required.

If you should require additional information, I will be happy to try to
provide it.

Sincerely,

W.R. McGrath, Ph.D.
Director, Product Safety
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